

615 Chestnut Street | 17th Floor Philadelphia, PA 19106-4404 215-440-9300 | 215-440-9313 Fax www.aacrfoundation.org | @AACR | facebook.com/AACR.org

November 4, 2016

Mr. Grady Brown III

Dear Mr. Brown,

On behalf of the members and staff of the American Association for Cancer Research (AACR), it is my pleasure to thank you for your continued support of this organization. The American Association for Cancer Research Foundation received your contribution of \$100, as a portion of the proceeds from your charitable work at FTLL/M712 For The Love of Laila, on November 1, 2016. We are grateful that you share our commitment to support the work of dedicated cancer researchers around the world.

Contributions like yours make it possible for the AACR to continue its important cancer research programs and initiatives that foster the exchange of new knowledge among scientists dedicated to cancer research, provide training opportunities for the next generation of cancer researchers, and broaden public understanding of cancer.

Your gift helps the AACR continue to advance the science that saves lives today and in the future. We are Finding Cures Together!

With warmest regards,

Mitch Stoller Executive Director

We certify that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. The American Association for Cancer Research (AACR) Foundation is a US tax-exempt nonprofit organization. If filing a US tax return, you may deduct your contribution. Please retain this letter for tax purposes. The official registration and financial information of the AACR Foundation may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. EIN: 23-3100004